
Good Morning Jo –

 

Please see the attached response from NHDOT regarding a number of issues brought 
forward by the Town in communication with FHWA recently, that has been forwarded to 
the Department to be addressed.

I am also attaching the original June 10, 2016 letter from the town to FHWA and their 
June 17, 2016 response letter as reference.

 

A hardcopy will be sent today as well.

 

Please let me know if there is more we can help with on this matter.

 

Regards,

Bill

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------

William Watson Jr., PE     Administrator

P - 603-271-3344             C - 603-419-0103    F - 603-271-8093 

bwatson@dot.state.nh.us
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